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Welcome Back & Thank You! 
 

Welcome back! We would like to wish everyone a Happy New Year and we are looking forward to 

the fun days ahead.  We would also like to thank everyone who sent in goodies, presents and 

best wishes for the season to our staff.  Your generosity is appreciated. 

 

Technology 
 

We would like to remind all students to please not bring any ipods, ipads, 

tablets or other technology devices to school unless they have permission 

by their teacher for a special classroom project or assignment.  They run 

the risk of losing them or having them damaged while at school. Thank you 

for understanding. 

 
Craft Sale Fundraiser 
 

We would like to congratulate Ethel Chaulk, grandmother of Michael & Meaghan Nelson, on 

winning the 6 drawer chest, mirror and assorted crafts that were raffled off during the last 

week of school.  We would like to thank everyone who purchased tickets, donated crafts and 

supplied food to this worthwhile project. We would also like to thank Mrs. Arbeau for 

organizing this event once again this year. 

 

Home & School  
 

There will be a Home & School on Tuesday, January 21 at 6:30 pm in the Media Room.  Everyone 

is welcome and encouraged to attend. 
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Skates/Helmets 
 

If anyone would like to donate children’s size ice skates and helmets, we are accepting these 

items.   

 

Breakfast Program 
 

Our breakfast program is in need of apple juice donations. If you are interested in donating to 

the program, feel free to drop it off at the school or send it with your child.  Each and every 

item we receive is greatly appreciated! 

 
Storm Line Phone Number 
 

This is a reminder that Anglophone North School District has a “Snow 

Line” you can call if you are wondering about school cancellations 

during inclement weather; call 778-SNOW (7669). 

 

Important Reminders 
 

We want to remind parents to please stop for the red flashing lights on the school busses when 

entering the school parking lot before and after school.  Also, please do not drop your children 

off at the school before 7:50 a.m. for Gr. 3-5 and 8:45 a.m. for Gr. K-2.  No supervision is 

available until after these times. Your cooperation with these matters is greatly appreciated. 

 

Grade 5 Bottle Recycling 
 

This is just a friendly reminder to take your recyclable bottles to 

Hebert’s Bottle Exchange in Chatham.  The Grade 5 students have an 

account set up with Hebert’s that will allow friends and family to 

donate their money from their recyclables to help the Grade 5 

students with the end of the year trip to Moncton.  

 

 
Scholastic Book Fair 
 

Mark your calendars!!! The date has been set—March 17-21, 2014— 

for our annual Spring Scholastic Book Fair. More information will be 

sent home in the coming weeks.   

 

 

 

 

 


